City & County of San FranciscoFleet Management Division



Office of the City Administrator Carmen Chu, City Administrator

3/19/2025

Dear Mayor Daniel Lurie,

Thank you for your donation of a Rivian electric vehicle to the Fleet Management Division. A detailed description of the donated property is below.

Please keep this written acknowledgment for your records.

Sincerely,

Fleet Management Division

Description of donated property:

The donated property is a Rivian R1S all-electric passenger vehicle with necessary security upgrades for City business. This is a 7-seat SUV and has an electric battery with an estimated range of 410 miles.